

Newton's Walk PRU

Cedar Grove
56 Cedar Street
Derby DE22 1GE
Tel: 01332 973858

11 December 2017

Dear Parents/Carer(s)

Yours faithfully

Print name:

We are very lucky to have been given the opportunity for the whole school to attend a showing of Peter Pan at Derby Theatre. The trip will be on the morning of 4 January 2018. There is no cost for the trip and the children do not need to bring any money; transport, the entry fee and refreshments are included. Your child will need to wear school uniform on the day.

The children will be told how we expect them to behave on this trip and it is essential that they follow adult instructions at all times. I am sure you will encourage your child to think about the choices they make and encourage them to be respectful, ready to learn and to keep themselves and others safe.

If you would like your child to attend, please complete the consent form below and return to school before 19 December 2017.

Lia Copestake
Head of Primary

Composition of the primary of the p